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Public Service Announcement                   April 21, 2023 

Coalition for a Cleaner County Public Meeting April 25, 2023 

The Coalition for a Cleaner County (CCC) will hold their second public meeting Tuesday, April 25, at 4:00 pm 
at the County Administration Building (153 Washington Street). The meetings are a time to discuss potential 
solutions, upcoming activities, and ways to increase citizen involvement in tackling the county's litter problem 
together.  
 
The County Administrator commissioned the CCC to tackle the litter on the sides of Amherst County roads in 
2020. Members include representatives from the Amherst County Administrator's office, Community 
Development, Public Works, Amherst County Sheriff's Office, The Economic Development Authority, the 
Virginia Department of Transportation, and community members. Virginia Myers serves as the committee's chair.  
Citizens interested in volunteering should contact Virginia Myers at virginia.myers@gmail.com or visit the 
group's Facebook page at https://www.facebook.com/groups/CleanerCounty. 
 

 

 
 

Additional information may be obtained from Joy Niehaus at jlniehaus@countyofamherst.com or (434) 946-9400. 

TELEPHONE  (434)  946-9400  
FACSIMILE    (434)  946-9370 
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